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Senator Lazich:

Please review this draft, including the embedded drafter’s note, and let me know if you
have any questions or wish to make any changes.  If you are comfortable with the bill
as drafted, I will prepare the bill for introduction.

Tracy K. Kuczenski
Legislative Attorney
Phone:  (608) 266−9867
E−mail:  tracy.kuczenski@legis.wisconsin.gov


